
Duy Tan News, 182 Nguyen Van Linh - Da Nang, www.duytan.edu.vn 

1 

Leaders of Lac Hong University Pay a Visit to DTU 

 

In order to strengthen cooperation and exchange experiences on management methods and the upgrading of 

facilities, on June 17th 2009, leaders of DTU warmly welcomed a delegation from Lac Hong University, in Dong 

Nai, to a meeting in Danang. 

The LHU delegation included Dr. Do Huu Tai, Chairman of the Management Board, Dr. Tran Hanh, Rector, and 

Mr. Chau Quang Trang, Head of the Equipment Management Department. Representing DTU were Mr. Le Cong 

Co, Chairman of the Management Board, Dr. Le Duc Toan, Dr. Vo Thanh Ha, Vice Rector and other department 

heads. 

Both universities shared information on training methods, research, resource management and facilities planning. 

The delegation also visited parts of the Quang Trung campus. 

This trip also paved the way for a future relationship between DTU and Lac Hong Universities. 
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